
Good morning, 
Here is our news for Thursday, Dec. 13th 

 

We have a special announcement about the dance.  Because we are no longer able to use the gym, 
the dance will be held in the commons.  Mr. Boal has graciously allowed us to use the Band room for 
karaoke and there will be games in the library.  You will need to buy your tickets today and tomorrow 
as you WILL NOT be able to purchase your ticket on Monday.  We are not selling dance tickets on 
Monday, only today and tomorrow. 
 
Because of the all school dance there will not be Study Hall on Monday. 
 
Good morning Gateway! G.I.V.E Club has an announcement to make. We will be having a 
Winter Warmth drive January 7th through the 18th, and we have partnered with Gold Creek to 
make this happen. Please donate the following in all sizes: Coats, hats, gloves, sweaters, 
sweatshirts, pants, scarves, blankets and boots. Make sure they are gently used or new. Items 
can be donated in first period classes when you return from Winter Break. 
 

How many people did you thank yesterday? Are you noticing the “happy effect” 

of showing gratitude? Today’s attitude of gratitude challenge is an easy 

one.  Make a point of thanking someone close to you – a family member or 

special friend – who cares about you and makes your life better. Let them know 

how much their support means to you.  
 

Build your Character by practicing gratitude. 
 
For anyone going on the field trip plese be excused to the commons.(repeat) 
 
Remember Gateway, guard your character! 
 


